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Think Twice Before Hitting Send 

 If you receive a partisan political email sent to your postal
email address, you have not violated the Hatch Act.
Forward that email, and you will.

Hatch Act violations detract from the Postal Service’s 
reputation for trustworthiness and can affect our 
business.  Thinking before hitting send is smart business.   

Contact the Ethics Office (ethics.help@usps.gov) for more 
information about the Hatch Act. 




